
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on November 26, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. with 
all members present. Jenni Rubash, Head Custodian was present. 
 
PURPOSE OF SPECIAL MEETING:  To discuss the dome repairs and funding available. 
 
Commissioner Eblen received a call from Bobbi Hepper Olson, Architects offering to write a grant to help 
with funding for repairs on the dome.  On motion of Eblen, seconded by Young and carried to ask Bobbi 
Hepper Olson, Architects to write the grant. 
 
Discussion was held on funding for the project.  Jennie Rubash, Head Custodian Consultation with Charles 
Stock, States Attorney is needed to determine if we need to hire an architect and place the work out on 
bids.   
 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor contacted Foster, Wells, Lamoure and Sargent County as those counties had hired 
General Roofing & Contractors.  All were very satisfied with the work that was done.   
 
There being no further business to be brought before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:24 a.m. to 
meet again in regular session on December 3, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. 
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